
 

The Helpline is a free resource for immigrants and refugees living in the state of Minnesota whose 

household income is below 250% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines. Callers will speak with an 

intake specialist for a brief income screening prior to their phone consult with an attorney. 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Minnesota Immigrant  

& Refugee Rights Helpline 

The government recently announced a proposed change to the 

public charge rules. 
 

If you have questions about the announcement, or want to 

know if your immigration status could be affected by 

receiving public benefits, you can call the helpline.  

CALL: 651-287-3715 

 

Helpline Hours 
Thursday September 27th 6:00 PM-8:00 PM 

Tuesday October 2nd Noon-2:00 PM, Thursday October 4th 6:00 PM-8:00 PM 

Tuesday October 9th Noon-2:00 PM, Thursday October 11th 6:00 PM-8:00 PM 

 

 

During the Dates/Times listed above, the Helpline will be open and an 

immigration attorney will be available for brief phone consultations about 

the public charge announcement.  (Multilingual services available)  

 


